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April 24, 2020 
 
Covid update: 
 
So far so good, we have not had any major setbacks, a few small scares here and there, 
but as a whole, we have remained safe and sound.  This has been no small effort on 
behalf of a fantastic operations team.  Hats off to the entire team.   

 
 
We continue to push toward a paper free environment, removing requirements to sign 
delivery receipts last month and encouraging customers to use email and EDI invoice 
options.  
  
With some hard work and some good fortune, we have equipped all our staff with face 
masks, hand sanitizers and gloves.  This is allowing us to continue service and keep our 
team safe.  
 
Much training has been put forth for our drivers as they are interacting with many clients 
on a day to day basis.  They have been able to socially distance and feel comfortable with 
the precautions we have requested and continue to deliver. 
 
Wishing you all safety and a return to “normal”. 
 
All the best 
 
 
Martin Burnham 
President  
 




